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UsThe Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) is proposing 

to modify the existing Class C airspace surrounding 
Chicago Midway International Airport (MDW) to further 
separate arriving traffic to Midway Runway 22L and 
general aviation aircraft flying by Visual Flight Rules 
north and south, along the Lake Michigan shoreline.

Purpose:
To solicit aeronautical comments on the proposal’s 

effect on local aviation operations.

When: 
Tuesday, September 28, 2021, 1:00-3:00 pm (CT)

Wednesday, September 29, 2021, 6:00-8:00 pm (CT) 

Where: 
This will be a virtual meeting. 

The public can register to attend via Zoom or 
watch the meeting on the FAA's Facebook, Twitter

and YouTube social media channels.
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To register and learn more about 
the proposal, visit: 

faa.gov/go/mdw
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